
AMERICAS POWER FAILURE 
 
As a result of the power failure affecting the Northeast of the United States and Canada, 
MSCI's client service lines in the US are not currently functioning. 
 
Clients who wish to send a message to a member of our Global Client Service team 
should email mscifeedback@msci.com. Should you wish to be phoned please clearly 
indicate your telephone number and we will endeavour to call you back as soon as we 
can. Alternatively, you may wish to phone our London Client Service line on +44 207 
425 6660. 
 
A further announcement may be made later in the day. 
 
End of announcement. 
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